
Miss HENG Sokrasmey
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Phnom Penh, Monday 17ft October 20ll

Mr. Lawrence P. Schmidt

631 D Street NW Apt 232

Washington, DC 20004-2919

Dear Mr. Lawrence P. Schmidt.

I would like to express my recognition to you for your generous excellence

award via Sam Retief Foundation to me concerning my achieving the ltt rank during

the 31't promotion of Pharmaceutical study. This graceful activity helps obviously

promoting the goodwill competition among Cambodian students and it brings the

constant prosperity, moral support and sustainable success to Cambodian pharmacist

students.

I would like deeply also to thank to the effort of Sam Relief Foundation who

always supports the education field for Cambodian students.

Finally, I hope that you will continue your actions to help morally and

financially the following academic year students.

Please accept my heartfelt thanks for your gift donation.

With my best regards,

w
eng Sokrasmey


